
Welcome to 
Year 3 



This will be your new building! 

Your New Building



3P
Your teacher is Miss Pathak and your LSA is Mrs Risitano! 

Miss Pathak Mrs Risitano

Welcome to 3P!

I am so excited to be your teacher! I can’t wait to see you 
all in September to start our Year 3 adventure! Mrs 

Rickerby has told me all the BEST things about you and I 
can’t wait to find out more!

There is loads to look forward to as you enter your first 
year of KS2 with your friends! You will have lots of 

exciting things to learn about, including topics about the 
Exciting Egyptians and the Superb Stone Age.

In 3P, I want lots of smiles and I want you to be kind, 
work super hard and believe in yourself! I can’t wait to 

see how fantastic you all are next year!

Have a super Summer break and I look forward to seeing 
you all soon. 

Stay Safe.  

Miss Pathak and Mrs Risitano 



3R
Your teacher is Mrs Ramdeen and your LSA is Mrs McKenzie! 

Mrs Ramdeen Mrs McKenzie

Welcome to 3R

My name is Mrs Ramdeen and I’m delighted to 
be your teacher in Year 3.  I’m super excited to 
meet you and begin our learning journey 
together and have lots of fun along the way. 

In 3R, I expect you to smile a lot, be kind to 
everyone, believe in yourself, work hard, be 
proud of your achievements and most of all be 
the amazing person that you are!   
So are you ready? Mrs McKenzie and I are 
looking forward to welcoming you in September. 
Have a wonderful Summer.

See you soon!



3H
Your teacher is Miss Hyrsky and your LSA is Mrs Martin! 

Miss  Hyrsky Mrs Martin

Welcome to 3H!

Mrs Martin and I can’t wait to see you all in 

September to begin your first year in KS2! 

There is so much to look forward to in Year 3! 

There are lots of fun topics and activities that we 

will participate in throughout the year.

In 3H we have three very important expectations:

1) Always try your best!

2) Treat others how you would like to be treated.

3) HAVE FUN!

Have a lovely summer break! 

We can’t wait to see you all soon! 

Miss Hyrsky & Mrs Martin



Year 3 Notices
Children will be separated into house 

groups/teams in September, this will allow you to 
buy the correct colour t-shirt to complete their PE 

kit. If they have an older sibling, they will be 
placed in the same team as them. 

PE will take place twice a week. Please ensure 
children bring their PE kits in as soon as possible, 

these can be left on their pegs at school.

We have lots of fun topics and activities to be 
learnt throughout the year! As well as some 

lovely prizes for extraordinary work and 
behaviour!

We can’t wait to get started with you! See you in 
September! 

Please remember to clearly 
label all of your belonging 
including jumpers and PE kits!!

Don’t forget to bring a pencil 
case with any important 
equipment.

Please bring in your Year 2 
reading books so that they can 
be returned to their year group!


